From: Pan Hu @arup.com>

Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 6:31 PM

To: Dogger Bank South <DoggerBankSouth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Cc: Tom Cramond @nationalgrid.com>; Ketan Mistry @nationalgrid.com>; Burnie,

Rammiel @planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; Sally Smith @nationalgrid.com>; Scott
@nationalgrid.com>

Subject: RE: Attendance at Preliminary meeting - NGV

Hi Rammiel,

Following discussions, can we please request to withdraw the previous representation submission, and
remove our submission documents/records as far as possible on the PINS website (appreciate some audit
trail cannot be removed)?

Please also note that we will not be making a replacement submission for now.

Thanks
Pan





